
TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 18

MARCH 2022

FROM THE PRINCIPAL
The weather has improved! 

What an eventful few weeks it has been at the College and in the community.  With COVID
numbers increasing again as a result of a new variant, we too are conscious of encouraging safe
practices. 

Could I ask that you communicate any positive case for your family so that we can assist others
who may be close contacts? Please fill in the form via this link if necessary. Please take a
conservative approach when symptoms occur.  If your child has any symptoms please have them
stay at home, even if the RAHT Test indicates negative. We know that staying home will slow
down the spread of COVID. 

The traffic plan continues to develop and one message is constant. If you are able to delay arrival
in the afternoon until 2:40pm, please do so. The children are well supervised and the traffic will be
less. Thanks for your observance of the road rules. Let’s continue to work at reducing the
problems. 

Open Day is set down for next Saturday 26 March. You might let your friends and neighbours
know about this day if they have interest in joining the Thomas Hassall community. You can find
out more information and book in for a tour on our website.

Shrek the Musical is now in full rehearsal and opening night will be Friday 29 April in a 6 show
season over the first two weeks of Term 2. As we approach the final weeks of term we have
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scheduled a Family Movie Night on Friday 1 April featuring Shrek the Movie, why not attend both?

Parent-Teacher nights in Junior and Senior School are occurring via Zoom to allow a positive
time between teachers and families.  Zoom has been a great technology tool, hasn’t it? 

Thanks again for every support and interest in the College program.

‘Be wise in the way you act towards outsiders; make the most of every opportunity. 
Let your conversation be always full of grace… ‘ Colossians 4:5-6

Best regards at this time,

Mr Ross Whelan
Principal
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